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Student Body Representatives

     This month, our Social Studies teacher, Mrs. Golliver, in

collaboration with COSA, organized a mock election for our

students. They had the opportunity to step into private voting.

booths and cast their votes for the 47th President of the United

States. This initiative aimed to give students a hands-on experience

with voting while emphasizing its importance in a democratic society.

      In addition, our 11th and 12th graders participated in the school’s

first-ever Student Body Council elections. Students were encouraged

to sign up and run for positions such as President, Vice President, and

Secretary. Campaign teams of three competed against one another,

debating and presenting their ideas for positive changes they hope to

implement for future Tiegerman students.

      The candidates addressed the student body during an engaging

assembly, sharing their platforms and vision. Afterward, students were

called to the voting booths to elect their representatives for the

2024–2025 school year.

     This experience has not only enhanced students’ understanding of

the electoral process but also fostered leadership, teamwork, and

civic engagement among our future leaders.

We are thrilled to announce our new student

body leaders!

Jailin – President (on the right)

Jordy – Vice President (on the left)

Gloria – Secretary (in the middle)

We are so proud of the dedication and hard

work they put into their campaigns and their

contributions to Tiegrman. We’re excited to

see their fantastic ideas come to life and look

forward to an incredible year ahead under

their leadership!

Congratulations, Jailin, Jordy, and Gloria! 🎉



Hey, school community! 🎉 We are thrilled to share that
our First Annual Winter Carnival was a fantastic
success! The students had an absolute blast
participating in our 9 carnival games, and their
enthusiasm was contagious!

A huge shoutout to our amazing students who took
charge of the decorations and created eye-catching
flyers that decorated our building and promoted the
event. Your creativity brought the carnival to life!
Special thanks to the COSA team for their hard work in
setting up this memorable event and helping us wrap
up the 2024 school year on such a high note. Let’s keep
this spirit alive as we move forward into the next year!
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Calvin Klien & Tommy Hilfiger 
GRAND OPENING

1st Annual winter Carnival

We are thrilled to announce the successful opening of
our Retail stores on December 20, 2024, a culmination
of dedicated efforts from our students and our
esteemed Retail Marketing Teacher, 
Ms. Ackerina. This achievement marks a significant
milestone for our community.

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to Tiegerman’s COO,
Dr. Jeremy Tiegerman, and our Program Director, Mrs.
Lauren Leonardi, for their invaluable support.
Furthermore, we wish to acknowledge Woodsides
Administration, including Principal Mrs. Nina DeVita,
Coordinators Mrs. Jennifer Cohen and Ms. Rebecca
Baron, our Student Body President, Jailin T, and the
rest of the studetns whose contributions were
instrumental in the success of our ribbon-cutting
ceremony.
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COSA CAFE
Hot Coco

Popcorn

Cotton Candy

Games
Snow dunk Tank

Basketball

Football toss

Knock the can

Match the ducks

Spin and win

Ring Toss

Snowball Toss

Match the Ducks


